SERVING WITH

Mission Aeroservices

WORLD WIDE NEW TESTAMENT BAPTIST MISSIONS

100 Canaan Lane New Bern, NC 28562-3713
missionaero7@yahoo.com

Dear Co-Laborers in Christ, January-March 2012

“There is none like unto the God of Jeshurun, who rideth upon the heaven in thy help,
and in his excellency on the sky”. Deuteronomy 33:26

Here we see the again in the earliest days of “missionary aviation” that the Lord rides
across the heavens to help us, strongly acting on our behalf. In other scripture we are
told that “He rideth upon the heavens of heavens” (Ps 68:33), and flies “upon the wings
of the wind”. (Ps 18:10) What a wonderful and mighty God we serve! We are so glad
that He will never leave us or forsake us!

We finished that annual inspection on Bro Bob Vallier's airplane, and it has been a great
blessing to the training program here. There are three additional annual inspections
coming up, one being the Piper Aztec twin-engine airplane of Missionary Dave Spangler
we have here every year. Bro Richard Badgett, South Africa, a former student now on
furlough was here in February for recurrency training, and will be back again soon. Bro
Mike Coupe recently used the training he received here to enable a trip into the
Caribbean and on to Dominica on a missions trip. Bro Seth Canady is continuing training
for his Commercial Pilot’s License. We enjoy the many phone conversations and
research for missionaries concerning help with parts and advice. What a wonderful
privilege to work with, and fellowship with our Lord’s choice servants. We are so
thankful for you dear co-laborers that make this ministry possible!

We rejoice that the Lord continues to bless the Hangar Project. We praise the LORD for
the churches and individuals that He has used to give toward the rebuilding of our
hangars. We are happy to report that the hangar replacement fund is now up to
$13,623. Depending on what the Lord provides, it will cost from $21,000 each to replace
the three Quonset hangars, or if we go with one large hangar to replace all three the cost
will be something in the area of $80,000 plus. This will give you some idea of the need.

if the Lord should lead you to help also, please mail the funds to Mission Aero Hangar
Project, 100 Canaan Road, New Bern, NC 28562-3713. Piease make the check payable
to Mission Aeroservices. However please note that if you are an individual desiring tax
credit for your gift, please make your check payable to Calvary Baptist Church with the
notation “Hangar Project”, and mail to the same address as noted.

> Prayer Requests: > Pray that our Lord will provide through his people to help us to
rebuild our hangars... “Mercy drops around us are falling, but for the showers we plead”.
Those gifts will enable Him to accomplish what He wants to do here. Yes, God Can! >
Continue to pray for our neighbors that we want to see come to the Lord. >> Let's pray
together for these United States... The next election is super-critical;, we must all vote,
and vote wisely. We surely need the Lord to work in us and through us in these difficult

days. Keep Looking Up!
A Qamu’c_
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